
 

 

 

 

Easter bin collection updates 

 

With Easter just around the corner we want to remind residents that bin collections will be 
slightly different over the Easter period. 

We will be collecting your bin as normal on Good Friday (April 18), however there will be no 
bin collections on the Bank Holiday Monday (21 April). There will also be no collections on 
the May bank holidays (Monday May 5 & Monday May 26). 



 

 

Collections North: 

• Week commencing April 21: No collection on Monday - Burgundy and Green Bin 
collections: Collections one day later due to Bank Holiday 

• Week commencing 28 April: Black Bin collections 

• Week commencing May 5: No collection on Monday - Burgundy and Green Bin 
collections: Collections one day later due to Bank Holiday 

• Week commencing May 12: Black Bin collections 

• Week commencing May 19: Burgundy and Green Bin collections 

• Week commencing May 26: No collection on Monday - Black Bin collection: 
Collections one day later due to Bank Holiday 

• Week commencing June 2: Burgundy and Green Bin collections 

Collections South: 

• Week commencing April 21: No collection on Monday - Black Bin collection: 
Collections one day later due to Bank Holiday 

• Week commencing 28 April: Burgundy and Green Bin collections 

• Week commencing May 5: No collection on Monday - Black Bin collection: 
Collections one day later due to Bank Holiday 

• Week commencing May 12: Burgundy and Green Bin collections 

• Week commencing May 19: Black Bin collections 

• Week commencing May 26: No collection on Monday - Burgundy and Green Bin 
collections: Collections one day later due to Bank Holiday 

• Week commencing June 2: Black Bin collections 
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